
Our Stores  
Are Open! 
We’re focused on making the back-to-school 
uniform shopping experience as safe & easy 
as possible this year. 

Curbside & In-Store Pickup 

Walk-Ins

In-store & curbside pickup is now available  

at all retail locations. For details, visit our 

COVID-19 Updates page!

If you’d prefer to shop in store, we will be 

welcoming walk-in customers in limited numbers.  

The total customers permitted to shop at once 

will be based on CDC guidelines as well as 

state and local mandates; we appreciate your 

understanding and patience in the event of a line!

Safety Updates

F L Y N N O H A R A . C O M

MASKS REQUIRED 

All customers and employees will be required to wear a mask 

when entering our store. We ask that masks be worn property 

to cover both the nose and mouth!

CLEANING 

Our stores will be thoroughly cleaned daily, but we will 

also be sanitizing high-traffic surfaces throughout the 

day.  Additionally, hand sanitizer dispensers will be located 

throughout the store; both employees and customers are 

encouraged to use them often!  Additionally, we’ve updated 

our merchandise handling procedures - particularly around 

returns & exchanges. 

EMPLOYEE HEALTH 

Each of our employees will go through a health screening 

prior to resuming work and will have their temperature taken 

before entering our stores.

SOCIAL DISTANCE

We’ve installed hanging signage and floor markers throughout 

our stores to ensure safe social distance between customers 

and employees. 



Important Notice 
to Customers: 

Stay in the Loop

Questions?

In light of COVID-19, we are asking very sincerely  
for your support in making this back-to-school  
season a safe one.  

Due to the current health crisis, last-minute shopping in crowded stores 

is no longer a safe option for parents, students, or employees. In the 

interest of safety, and to ensure that every student receives the uniform 

they need in time for the first day of school, we strongly recommend 

that parents consider shopping online this season, take advantage 

of contactless pickup in our stores, and - more than ever - avoid 

waiting until the last minute!

   

In order to encourage a safe back-to-school season, we will be offering 

a series of discounts between now and the end of July. Please note that 

with each sale that discount percentage will decrease - meaning that 

the earlier families shop, the more you’ll save! Additionally, in the 

interest of safety, discounts can be applied only to remote orders. 

This includes online orders, curbside and in-store pick-up, as well as 

orders placed over the phone.

Thank you in advance for your support in making this back-to-school 

season a successful one, and as always: thank you for shopping with 

FlynnO’Hara uniforms.

 

Our customer service team is available Monday – Friday from  

9AM-5PM to help with questions, sizing, or to take an order over the 

phone! Please don’t hesitate to give us a call – we’re here to help. 

EMAIL: atyourservice@flynnohara.com 

PHONE: (800) 441-4122 

Sign up for our emails and follow us on social media! This way, you’ll 

be the first to find out about discounts and important updates. 

S I G N  U P  F O R  E M A I L S


